
June 16th, 2020

Dear École Montgomery Middle Parents and Guardians,
School District #43, Coquitlam recognizes that, during these uncertain times, many families are facing unexpected financial demands. Traditional timelines and procedures have required change for both year end and how we start in September. 
Regarding the purchase and provision of school supplies for the 2020-2021 school year, we offer the following information:
· Supply lists will be available on all elementary and middle school websites on or before June 12th            
· Students are encouraged to re-use supplies 
· In the event that Covid-19 protocols remain in place and we are unbale to use school lockers, we recommend that students use a zippered binder to keep their materials organized. 
·  School supplies lists are available on the school website and available for purchase through School Start 
If you are experiencing financial hardship or require any further assistance regarding with school supplies for the upcoming school year, please contact Deana McLean dmclean@sd43.bc.ca or Sarah Husband shusband@sd43.bc.ca or by phone 
Sincerely,
D. McLean 

Deana McLean 
Vice Principal 
École Montgomery Middle School 
W: 604-939-7367


